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Dear Commissioners,

As a PSE customer, I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please
ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.

Sincerely,
Sheila Moore

Sheila White Moore
If you seek beauty, you will find it.
Bill Cunningham (R.I.P.)
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